Sweet Tastes of Torah
Sponsored by the North Jersey Board of Rabbis

Join us for an

Evening of Learning

As we celebrate

Shabbat Shira and Tu B’'Shevat
Saturday, February 11

Registration opens at 6:30 p.m.
Havdalah at 6:50 p.m.

Host congregation:
Temple Beth Rishon
585 Russell Avenue, Wyckoff

Enjoy classes about Jewish music, ecology, the environment,
and the Torah portion of the week. Sessions will cover Biblical and
rabbinic texts, song, poetry, and music.

2 one-hour sessions of your choice, followed by delicious desserts,
socializing, and Israeli folk dancing.

$15 per person pre-registered by February 8t
$20 per person at door

For more information on the 2017 program and credit card registration:
www.sweettastesoftorah.weebly.com

Or register by check, made payable to:
North Jersey Board of Rabbis
32 Franklin Place, Glen Rock, NJ 07452

For security reasons, please include names of all attendees when registering.

Questions? Contact Nickie Falk at sweettastesoftorah@gmail.com or 201.652.1687



